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            1st July 2022 

Dear Parents 

 

SCHOOL REPORT 

School reports were due to be sent home on Friday but due to staffing absence we 

have delayed them until this Wednesday.  Each child will bring home their school report 

which also contains their school attendance for the year, any statutory assessment 

results (Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 4 & Year 6), and a response slip.  Can we please 

ask that all parents return the response slip to acknowledge receipt of their child’s 

report.  Comments are always welcomed so please do add them onto slip.  

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Uniform for September remains the same as our current regulations.  The only new 

aspect is the addition of the new school logo and the new supplier for all your uniform 

needs.  Either logo is perfectly acceptable next year – there is no need to buy new 

logoed uniform. 

 

We still have stock of PE kit, jumpers and cardigans with the old logo on that Mrs Jones 

is selling at a greatly reduced price (50% off)  for next year so if you are stocking up for 

September – come and grab a bargain.  

 

Our new uniform supplier (Sefton Schoolwear) will be selling PE kits, jumpers, cardigans, 

school ties, book bags, caps and water bottles. 

 

We will be strict with our uniform from September as some children have started coming 

into school with expensive, branded tops with large logos, etc.  These are not 

acceptable for school uniform.  For PE, PURE PLAIN BLACK hoody and joggers are 

allowed so please ensure these are available for September.  A separate letter will 

follow setting out our uniform expectations.  

 

SPORTS DAY 

As always, children are to come to school in their PE kit on the Sports Day.  We advise 

ALL children to have applied sun cream before school, just in case the sun is cracking 

the flags – we never really know until the day itself.  Children will also need a water 

bottle in school that they can take with them onto the field.   

 

Dates and times are in the DATES FOR DIARIES below.  For security reasons, we will only 

be opening the single gate onto the junior playground for parents to enter school 

grounds.  Double gates will be opened when the event has finished and children can 

then be collected and taken home.  Siblings may also go home with any children from 

the sports day.  Children will be taken back into class where they can then be 

collected from their usual door.  Thank you.  
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SCHOOL NURSE DROP-IN 

Ruth Swanson, our school Nurse, will be holding her next drop-in session this week on 

Thursday 7th July.  She will be available from 8.30 in our ‘Work Room, located by the 

Year 5 & 6 exit.  Please come to the main reception if you would like to speak to her. 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY 

The Year 6 leavers’ assembly will be held in our school hall on Monday 18th July @ 2.00 

pm.  Once it has finished, children, and siblings, can be collected from the Year 6 exit.  

Children in Year 6 will collect their siblings.   

 

SUMMER CLOSURE 

Just a reminder that school will close at 1.00 pm on Wednesday 20th July.  After school 

club will run from 1.00 until 3.00 pm.  Please ensure your child has brought everything 

home before then as uncollected belongings will be sent to charity over the summer.  

We have a large box of lost property in our Work Room where children can look for lost 

items.  All children’s belongings will be sent home by Tuesday 19th July.  

 

 

DATES FOR DIARIES: 

     

Wednesday 4th July:  End-of-year Reports go home 

Tuesday 5th July:   KS2 Sports Day @ 1.30 

Thursday 7th July:   School Nurse drop-in @ 8.30 

Thursday 7th July:   Nursery Sports Day @ 9.30 

Thursday 7th July:   Reception & KS1 Sports day @ 1.30 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Tuesday 12th July:   Shunt-up morning to new classes & teachers  

Wednesday 13th July:  Nursery Picnic for new starters @ 1.30 pm 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Monday 18th July:   Year 6 Leavers Assembly @ 2.00 pm 

Tuesday 19th July:   Nursery closes for summer at 3.30 pm 

Wednesday 20th July:  School Closes @ 1.00 pm / Afterschool @ 3.00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr P. Chapman 

Headteacher 

 


